Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005 Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096

Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

November 30, 2016

Frank Milstead, Director Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Milstead:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on November 29, 2016 and made the following decisions:

- 1. Approved the amended minutes from the October 31, 2016 meeting.
- 2. Approved the LEMSC Rules Revisions, with the exception of three changes. In R13-5-702D, the proposed language was not approved and was returned to the current language, with "120 days" changed to "180 days". In addition, the Chair, Richard Walker, proposed different language for R13-5-703D and R13-5-706D3, and R13-5-703E and R13-5-706E, which were all approved by the Council.
- 3. Confirmed the next business meeting date of January 31, 2017, and confirmed the following meeting for Tuesday, February 28, 2017.

Jennifer A. Despain, Captain

Law Enforcement Merit System Council

Pennijer A. Lupai

cc:

Lt. Col. Heston Silbert

Lt. Col. Danny Lugo

Lt. Col. Timothy Chung

Lt. Col. Wayde Webb

Lt. Col. Ken Hunter

**Inspector Darius Potts**